
LAKE SWEEP COORDINATORS  

INTRODUCTION: 

There are two Lake Keowee lake sweeps per year under the auspices of FOLKS. 

These normally occur in April and September/October. We are assigned 12 

Sections at the north end of the lake on the west side of Keowee Key. The Anglers 

Club point of contact is Ed Stevens (944-2977), who is the FOLKS Fleet Captain. 

DUTIES: 

The following summarizes the duties for conducting the lake sweep: 

• Ed Stevens will notify the Anglers Club Coordinators of the dates for the 

lake sweep. 

• The Coordinators will arrange for pick up of material from Ed and discuss 

any new requirements along with confirming where the drop-off points for 

trash and reports will be. 

• The coordinators will assemble the required materials into a plastic bag for 

each assigned lake Section. Normally the bag will contain an overall map, 

an enlarged map of the assigned Section, instructions for the sweep, report 

forms, location of trash drop off points, heavy duty trash bags and brightly 

colored tags for identifying very large items that will be picked up by Duke 

Energy at a later date. FOLKS bright orange vests will also be given those 

individuals that don’t already have them. Each bag will be labeled with the 

Section Number.  

• The Coordinators maintain a list of Boat Captains who have participated in 

previous lake sweep efforts along with names of individuals who have 

indicated a willingness to step in and help if needed. Using this list the 

Coordinators will contact each Boat Captain as soon as possible after the 

initial meeting with Ed Stevens to confirm availability and to arrange for 

pick up of their package of materials. Paul at the Wine Emporium has in the 

past allowed us to use his store as a place where Boat Captains can pick-up 

their materials. Finding replacement Boat Captains is the Coordinators’ 

responsibility.   

• After the lake sweep is completed the coordinators will consolidate Boat 

Captain Reports and provide Ed Stevens with a summary report. 

• Coordinators will keep a list of all Lake Sweep participants for 

acknowledgement at the annual January Anglers Club meeting. 


